
 
 
 
 

Central Noble Board of Education Public Hearing  

November 2, 2020 
5:00 PM 

Administrative Offices 
200 E. Main St., Albion, IN 46701 

 
 

 
 
 

Public Hearing Notice 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Central Noble Community School 
Corporation will hold a Public Hearing at its Corporation Office located at 
200 East Main Street, Albion, IN, on November 2 n d  at 5:00 p.m.  
 
The School Board will meet pursuant to Indiana Code 20-29-6-19 (a) to 
discuss the terms of the tentative agreement of the teacher collective 
bargaining agreement. A draft copy of the tentative agreement can be 
found on the Corporation website.  www.centralnoble.k12.in.us 

 
 
 
 

POSTED October 2 8 ,  2 0 2 0  


